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January 26, 2024 
 
 
 
TO:  UAF Deans and Directors 

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor 

SUBJECT: UAF Travel Approval Authority 

 
Pursuant to University Regulation 05.02.06, I delegate and assign to the UAF administrators 
serving in the positions outlined in the attached document the authority to approve out-of-state 
travel, excluding international travel, within their respective units.  In-state travel can continue to 
be approved by the employee’s immediate supervisor. Delegation to approve your own travel, 
which will be limited to senior management, will be communicated in a separate memo from me.  
International travel requires vice chancellor approval, or my approval for my direct reports. 
 
 
/Attachment 
 
cc: UAF Core Cabinet  
 Alex Hirsch, Associate Vice Chancellor for Student Experience 

Trent Sutton, Vice Provost and Dean of Exploratory Studies 
and Academic Success 
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